
 
 

CITY OF NEWCASTLE 
CITY COUNCIL 

          
 

NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM  
              

 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that there is a potential for a quorum of the Newcastle 
City Council to be present at a Community Conversation event Thursday, March 21, 2019, 
from 6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m., at Aegis Gardens Theatre, 13056 SE 76th St., Newcastle, 
WA 98056. 
 

DATED this 15th day of February, 2019.  
 
 

 
Sara McMillon, City Clerk 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
              
 


